
 
 

The Mission of the Oshkosh Police Department is to promote public safety and to enhance the 
 quality of life in our community through innovative policing and community partnerships 

 
    
 
      
     
    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

________________________________________ 
 

Date:    11/02/2024  

Time:  03:30 AM 

Contact:  Sergeant Aaron Achterberg 

  3rd Shift Patrol  

  (920)236-5700 

Subject:   Shooting Incident 

 

 (Oshkosh, WI): November 2, 2024: The Oshkosh Police Department is currently 

investigating a shooting that occurred in the 800 block of Oregon Street in the City of 

Oshkosh. 

 

On 11/01/2024 at approximately 9:19 PM, officers were dispatched to a report of gunshots in 

the 800 block of Oregon St. Officers received information from numerous citizens that they 

heard gunshots. 

 

Officers determined that an argument occurred between a group of people in a vehicle and a 

pedestrian. During the argument, the pedestrian began firing a gun at the vehicle. This 

vehicle was not struck, but instead an unrelated occupied vehicle was. Nobody was injured 

during this shooting incident 

 

Officers are continuing to investigate this incident and are asking for anyone with 

information about this incident to contact the police department and to check their cameras to 

see if they may have seen anything. 

 

If anyone has information about this incident, please contact the Oshkosh Police Department 

at (920) 236-5700 (Option 1). If you wish to remain anonymous, you can do so by using the 

P3 tip app through the Winnebago County Crime Stoppers. 
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 PROFESSIONALISM   ●   PRIDE   ●   INTEGRITY   ●   TEAMWORK 


